From: Betty Grimm </o=first organization/ou=first administrative
group/cn=recipients/cn=bgrimm>

Sent: Tuesday, August 21, 2012 11:41 AM

To: Karin Magnelli

Subject: FW: CcY

Karin,
Could you respond to this CJPO
Thanks

Betty Grimm
Superintendent-JCC Nampa
208-465-8443 ext. 107

Idaho Dept. Juvenile Corrections

From: Doris Jewett [mailto:Dlewett@co.owyhee.id.us]
Sent: Tuesday, August 21, 2012 11:39 AM

To: Betty Grimm
Cc: Sharon Harrigfeld
Subject: cY

Good morning Betty,

We just had a visit from a parent who is quite upset about her son’s commitment to your facility. Unfortunately,
because we have not been informed or kept up to date, we were not able to discuss the situation with her and help
qguell her uneasiness. She had to tell us what was going on so | am, now, asking for some assistance. Itis my
understanding her son, cY , who is in Solutions had been having sex with a staff person. | realize there are
other facility issues right now but | am quite distraught that we were not even notified that there were concerns
involving one of our juveniles. We assure parents, at the time of commitment, that we are partners and will work
together for the safety and ongoing care of their children and we have not been treated as such in this situation. | am
not asking for all the information with the current law suit or what is happening with other juveniles but | do think we
should be afforded the respect that we are part of the team that is working with this juvenile/family. CY was also
sent to Choices for about five days and his PO was not notified of that decision or when he returned to Solutions or why
this decision was made. | would appreciate any assistance you can give to help us understand our role with the
Department of Juvenile Corrections and ongoing information in regard to the juveniles we send to your facility.

Thank you.

Doris

Doviy Jewett

Owyhee County

Chief Probation Administrator
208.337.3702 phone
208.337.5728 fax
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